
Sent Monday 9/2/19 8:30pm via zotmail 

Burglary 

 

Details: 

 

UCIPD received a report that, between 9/01/19 near 10:15pm and early morning hours on 9/02/19, a 

burglary occurred at a residence on Schubert Court, in University Hills. The suspect entered the 

residence through an unlocked rear sliding door. The suspect removed a black backpack, a blanket, and 

a bottle of beer from inside the residence. A plastic bag containing shoelaces and Orange County Jail 

paperwork were found in the backyard of the residence.  

 

Also, in the early morning hours on 9/2/19 a subject was believed to be sleeping on a couch in an open 

garage on Schubert Court, in University Hills. We believe both incidents are related.  

 

UCIPD will be increasing the patrols over the next few nights in an effort to locate the suspect. If you 

have information that could be helpful in this investigation, please contact UCI Police Department at 

(949) 824-5223. 

 

 

Safety Tips:  

 

-Ensure that all doors, windows, and garage doors are locked. Do not prop open doors.  

-Never leave electronics, wallets, and other valuables in plain sight. 

-Immediately report suspicious activities to the UCI Police Department at (949) 824-5223. 

 

Help fight crime by reporting suspicious activity to UCIPD immediately-race, gender, and religious 

affiliation are not considered suspicious. Dial 9-1-1 for emergency or in-progress events. Non - 

emergency dial (949) 824-5223. 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

Liz Griffin 

Police Chief 

 

 

UCI Crime Alerts are released by the UCI Police Department when certain crimes are reported on or near 

UCI property, in compliance with federal law. These Crime Alerts provide information about campus 

safety situations and allow campus community members to take precautions for personal safety. 

 

 


